•

June 3, 2021

MS. ZENIA G. MOSTOLES
Schools Division Superintendent/Officer-in-Charge
Department of Education - Bulacan

THRU: MS. ROWENA T. QUIAMBAO AND MS. CECILIA E. VALDERAMA

Iyala Alabang Village, Muntinlupa City, Philippines 1780, Tel. No.: 8771-DLSZ Website: www.dlszobel.edu.ph

Assistant Superintendents

Dear Ms. Mostoles,

Greetings of Peace!

In light of our continuing efforts towards excellence in education, De La Salle Santiago Zobel School and College Linkquest (CLiQ) college specialists, will be hosting GradVantage Global College Fair 2021 on September 18-19, 2021.

GradVantage Global College Fair 2021 is aimed to be the country's first fully immersive virtual college expo opening doors to the wide world of opportunities in higher education for students all across the Philippines. It will be hosting distinguished universities and colleges from the Philippines and abroad in an exciting virtual eventscape. Coming at the heels of the Covid-19 pandemic, which changed the way the world meets, works, and learns, GradVantage Global College Fair 2021 represents the future today wherein the digital realm is seamlessly integrated into our reality. Leveraging the latest digital communication technologies, this unique two-day event will be accessible from anywhere with any digital device, promising to be the most informative, entertaining and contentrich interactive academic experience for all 9th, 10th, 11th and 12th grade students.

In connection with this, may we request your good office to endorse this global college expo to all the public and private schools under your jurisdiction? We have attached herewith the draft of the invitation letter addressed to the school heads to be signed by you, inviting the following key persons from their institutions and students:

- 1. Principal
- 2. School Counselling Office Head
- 3. Grade 9 to Grade 12 students

Reproduction No. 169 s. 2021

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed,D., CESO V Schools Division Superintendent Schools Division of Bulacan As we continue to work for the realization of our educational mission, may the blessings of the Holy Spirit and the guidance of our founder, St. John Baptist de La Salle, be our source of inspiration and strength in this noble vocation.

Thank you and we look forward to your favourable response and avid support.

Yours in St. La Salle,

Br. Bernard Oca FSC

President